
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year, Children in Need events and activities are all a little different. In normal 
times we would have a range of activities as part of our Autumn Fayre, unfortunately 
these events can’t take place this year. 
 
However, we know that children and families really look forward to the chance to 
support this charity so this year we are inviting children to come to school in mufti 
on Friday 13th November. (You might want to have a spotty mufti theme but 
that is not essential!) We ask that children wear Mufti and shoes appropriate for 
school and the weather. 
 
We know that this continues to be a tough year for many of our families, so please 
only donate a small contribution to this charity if you are able to. This is 
voluntary. All children are still able to come in mufti whether you are able to 
donate or not. 
 
There will be Children in Need collection pots by the year group entrances, we will 
count the money after it has been quarantined for the appropriate time. Once 
counted we will let you know how much we raised in the newsletter. Thank you for 
your continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards  
 

 
Mrs J Sparrow 
Head of School 
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